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In New Zealand it is unlawful to discriminate against people, or treat them differently. The law states that no
one may discriminate against another person because of their gender, religious belief, race, disability or sexual
orientation.

If you believe that you have been the victim of discrimination, harassment and bullying you should speak to the
team in Learner Services, the Wellbeing Support team or contact SANITI straight away. Contact the Police
through 105 to report non-emergency incidents.
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